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Letter of Recommendation

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing this letter to recommend Mr. Ameen Nabil Khoja for an opportunity at your
esteemed organization. I had the pleasure of hosting him as a summer intern for two months,
from June to August 2024, within Aramco.Al. During his internship, Ameen proved to be an
invaluable asset to the team.

Ameen consistently impressed me with his exceptional work ethic, positive attitude, and
remarkable ability to learn quickly. Despite his age, he conducted himself with maturity and
professionalism, readily adapting to the agile environment.

Moreover, Ameen possesses excellent communication skills, clearly articulating his ideas and
effectively collaborating with colleagues from diverse departments. He actively sought out
opportunities to contribute to meaningful projects, demonstrating a genuine interest in our
company's operations. His valuable insights and well-received contributions were appreciated
by both his peers and management.

Ameen has a bright future ahead. His dedication, initiative, and focus on achieving results
make him a strong candidate for this opportunity. We believe he will thrive in your
organization's dynamic environment and continue to learn and grow.

I unequivocally recommend Mr. Ameen Khoja for this position. His work ethic, skills, and
enthusiasm will undoubtedly make him a valuable asset to your team. Please feel free to
contact me at 013-872-9108 or at ali.abusnina@aramco.com if you require any further
information.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ali Abusnina
Manager, Aramco.Al
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